


Welcome to the members of the Class of 2016,

It is a pleasure to have everyone of you at Middlebury, with your own unique 
experiences, talents and personality ready to learn and to begin to build a 
legacy to proudly share with others about your time here. Middlebury is a 
place to envision changes that can make the world a better place – with a 
community of people and resources to help you make that change real.

Every class leaves its mark. In 2006, a group of students, working with 
many others at the College and beyond, challenged us to become carbon neu-
tral – to have a net of zero emissions of climate warming greenhouse gases 
resulting from our activities on campus. Over the course of the year they 
did the hard work and research to show how we can achieve that ambitious 
goal. The Class of 2007 set in motion our effort to “make neutrality a real-
ity” by 2016 which, as you know, is the year you will graduate. 

The class of 2007 and succeeding classes built their carbon neutrality initia-
tive on the heels of a decision to spend $12 million to build a new energy sys-
tem that uses woodchips rather than fossil fuel oil. By doing so, the College 
significantly reduces its carbon footprint and makes use of a local, renew-
able resource from within 75 miles of the campus – a decision that has 
saved us millions of dollars and shifted our spending for fuel into the local 
economy. That $12 million decision was based on a thorough feasibility study 
conducted by students, faculty and staff and their recommendations to the 
trustees about the best way to do it.

We are well on the way to achieving our goal and we need your participation 
to assure we get there. You can start by informing yourself further about 
the “Make Neutrality a Reality” effort at Middlebury and by growing more 
energy and carbon literate.  You can also choose to be more efficient and 
smart in how you use the limited resources consumed every day on campus: 
energy, water, materials… because, at the end of the day, what will matter 
most is that we have a community of people at Middlebury who are con-
stantly thinking and acting creatively in ways that help us build a more sus-
tainable future. 

This graphic novel is about the sustainability journey we are on. At the end of 
the novel you’ll find ways you can learn more about sustainability on campus 
and how to get involved. I look forward to the future and the legacy that 
will be left here by you and your class of 2016.

Sincerely,

￼

Jack Byrne,  Middlebury College Sustainability Integration Office
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Learn more and get involved.

To find out more about getting involved on campus contact the Sustainability Integration Office:
Jack Byrne 
Director of Sustainability Integration
jmbyrne@middlebury.edu
802.443.5043

Avery McNiff
Sustainability Outreach and Communication Coord.
amcniff@middlebury.edu    
802.443.2536

Take a virtual sustainability tour of 
campus at go/2016.

Join a student organization working on 
sustainability initiatives. See the list of 
current groups at http://www.
middlebury.edu/sustainabiity/tools/orgs.

Find out how the college decreases its 
carbon emissions as an institution at 

http://www.middlebury.edu/sustain-
ability/energy-climate/neutrality.

Learn ways to decrease your carbon 
footprint at go/footprint.
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